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To whom it may concern, 
I have been living in Las Vegas for the better part of i29 years. IN that period of time I have seen a considerable amount of growth
here. Which has been both good and bad. The land that we used to walk around on has slowly been chipped away so that there are
very few areas that are available to the OHV minded individuals. 

There are many who use the Jean/Primm area as outdoor recreation. And, with the economy performing the way it currently is, the
ability to have a source to recreate that is more ""local" is very important. I would hate to see the lands dissappear even more. 

I hope you do not close down another area that is important to the OHV enthusiasts. THere are not many left.. 

Jason Mace 


